
 
To: Village of Homewood 

2020 Chestnut Road 
Homewood, IL 60430 

 
 
Dear Mr. Haney, 

With this letter, I hereby submit my resignation as the Assistant Village Manager for the Village of 

Homewood, effective June 6, 2022.  

I have appreciated the opportunity to learn and grow professionally at the Village of Homewood.  

Sincerely,  

Justine Bruno 

 

CC: Village Board of Trustees 

 


